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State of California - RESOURCES ACrSNOY
Department of Perks a,nd Recreation.

P.O, Box 2390, Sacramento, Oalif. 95811 July 8, 1965

Mrs. Dun can P. Jackson
1039 Chestnut Street
Paso Rebels, California

Dear Kathy:

Thank you for your letter of June 23 rega.rding the proposed shiploading
facility and other industirial developments in the Santa. Maria. Dunes area.,
The Department of Parks and. Recreation sha,res your concern over the affects
of possible industrial intrusion into the Dunes. However, as I.pointed out
to Fred. Eissler in my letter of June 16, there are ma.ny difficulties to
be faced in the southern San Luis Obispo County region. We ^?ould, of course;
hope that -the Santa Maria, Dunes area, could be established as a unit of the
State Ps,rk System with minimum alteration to its unique character. At
the same time, there are the de spires and asp ir^a^
c a 1,, an,cl,^eco.B.o.:m.x,.c.-.,gr o up s, -fc cT up g'r ad e t h e 'ec on o my, wn1ch may ne GGG s i -t a, t e "some

intrusion upon at Teast a por'fcion of the Dunes.

As you of course know, we have been working cloBely with San Luis OGispo
County officials and. will continue to do so in the sa.me spirit of coopera-
tion extended to us in the past. At the present time, our planners are.
working on a feasibility study in response to Senate Resolution 32 and have
been in close touch with officials of Oollier Carbon, PG & E and the State
Lands Oommission. Until we have all the necessary facts at our disposal,
it is very difficult for us to establish a firm position in the me tier.

I am sure you realize that we do not as yet ha.ve all the answers to this
very complex and. vexing problem. The fact thc,-t the State owns only a, rela"
-bively small portion of the la.,ncis within the general area of the Dunes is
an additional problem. We are also o'bliga.,tecl to weigh the relative merits
of the Santa Maria Dunes project against all the other Bond Act studies
put before us by the Legislature.

Please be a.ssured. that the views of the Sierra Club will be fully taken
into account throughout the conduct of our study.

Sincerely,

FB.&D L. JONES
Director

Dptot&t ti^s/er

^6ovei<L- ^.e.ia- 5^^,. ;J-P

(^ft^\^: ;̂'<-^-'" ..••ai.C.t.S'f'" '£?®'

'^
^ Cfc-^-^f^


